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This HB4079 is totally unacceptable. I am a senior on limited income and struggle to 

make ends meet. Yes, I have medical bills in the thousands I am slowly making 

payments on. I have paid into society all my life and never took advantage of 

anything free. Now we are going to hand out debit cards which most likely will be sold 

on the market. Most these individuals receive, welfare, snap and OHP. Truley what a 

mess Oregon has got into in these past years. I own my home, but more taxes will 

surely make it where I won't. I do pray we can make it through this but looks like we 

are going down the rabbit hole. 


